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Dear Parents,  

 

 
Please find the last newsletter for 2016. I hope the children 
enjoyed their Christmas lunch today, they certainly seemed 
to.  
 
Well done to all the teachers and pupils that have run open 
door curriculum celebrations this week, the school 
production team and the EYFS team for their plays. 
 
I wish you all a safe holiday and see you in January. 
 
Thanks 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Mrs H Paget-Wall Collins 
Head Teacher 
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Contact Us 

 
01295 709583 
 

 
01295 269979 
 

  
@HanwellFields  
 

 
admin@hanwellfields.org 
 

www.hanwellfieldscommunityschool.org 

 

  
Bridges Childcare 01295 269931 
Ladybirds – 01295 709583 
 
 

 

HanwellSports@hanwellfields.org 

 

Attendance:   

Whole School – 97% 

Best Year Group – Year 4 – 98% 

Best Classes: 

2SR – 99% 

3EG – 97% 

Glasswing – 96% 

Nbr 100% -  338   Nbr Lates – 32 

Hanwell Fields Rendition of Elf – School Production 

Big thank you to all the Drama Group for entertaining 

parents, pupils and staff with their rendition of Elf – What an 

amazing group! 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=YRAO8vb8K5mzhM&tbnid=6LLN9bExU9jGrM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.adlingtonmedicalcentre.co.uk/pages/Telephone-Advice&ei=V5NiUsb0JOid0AXu4IH4Bg&bvm=bv.54934254,d.d2k&psig=AFQjCNEGywQCnSRJdDodFhyrM6p9ON9D0Q&ust=1382278351443842
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=0HYYYqoYKaZKqM&tbnid=1zWg-D7D8NW42M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.ramblerfabrication.com/employment.html&ei=-JNiUt_wK82k0AXso4GoDg&psig=AFQjCNHGz5HYDaj3QV2XrTanrQhUYnlUTA&ust=1382278469060905
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=bqK20AIWrgN1ZM&tbnid=nVDUQFPuj5eUaM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.naccrra.org/node/3137&ei=WJRiUqS-OeKS0AWLh4CABQ&psig=AFQjCNHPWcwJCHelvIljNfcBVVilMQ4o-A&ust=1382278578817038
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=sStBDTEayfQJyM&tbnid=0DHY6qG58IJY4M:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Email_Shiny_Icon.svg&ei=hpRiUqW8L-TD0QXa-oCQBw&psig=AFQjCNEpUzMXRJqJ_UXixAk37ZfjC5hzDw&ust=1382278652461223
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=tafzef-V__RHvM&tbnid=hplWoLfmJLVCaM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.nationalgrocers.org/the-nga-show/the-nga-show---home/registration-hotel/nga-show-registration&ei=AZViUp2CJ8rT0QX8tYCgAQ&psig=AFQjCNHS9FYlBpa_-HwxbQnI9Z9pq5quaQ&ust=1382278743394065
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=blue child care icon&source=images&cd=&docid=p-V2fppdTY0HSM&tbnid=TQTcgS2VW9fmxM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.starcruises.com/en/home/get-prepared/onboard.aspx&ei=bu1kUpDSN8Ws0QXBwYGYDQ&bvm=bv.54934254,d.d2k&psig=AFQjCNGY5UdNmU9MXfH3pkkmsZ3k5Mo3Rg&ust=1382432429191917


 

NEWSLETTER 

         16th December 2016 

 

Our Values:     Ambition     Determination          Respect      Enthusiasm             Creativity              Confidence  

 

Dates to Remember 

 

Aspirations and Events Update 

 
 

Since September the children at Hanwell Fields have been busy raising funds for different charities. 
So far they have raised 

 £1284 for children in need 
 £384 for 'Save the Horton'. 
 £70 for Katherine House (Quiz Night) 
 £500 Christmas Fayre (split between Aspirations fund and Katherine House) 

This is truly amazing and the pupils, parents and staff should be very proud of their achievements so far in 

terms 1 and 2.  

Next term please come and look at our giant thermometer that is being made at the moment. It will 
track all the monies raised so that the community can see the amount raised grow.(It will be located 
next to the main hall) 
 
 

Can you help us at Hanwell Fields? 
 

Do you have a skill that will enrich our children's learning at Hanwell Fields? Could you have a spare 
hour to come and talk to the children or share a skill or hobby if so please email Rebecca Lister or fill 
in the form below for more information. 
 
Name............................... 
 
Skill/Hobby/ please 
give details................................................................................................................................................ 
 
Please also fill in the form if you are interested in helping out at future events or would like more 
information. 
 
Rebecca Lister 
 
Aspirations Lead/ Higher Level Teaching Assistant 
Hanwell Fields Community School 
Rebecca.Lister@Hanwellfields.org 
 
 
Rebecca Lister 
 
Aspirations Lead/ Higher Level Teaching Assistant 
Hanwell Fields Community School 
Rebecca.Lister@Hanwellfields.org 
 

mailto:Rebecca.Lister@Hanwellfields.org
mailto:Rebecca.Lister@Hanwellfields.org
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For Information 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bridges Christmas Break holiday forms are now available to be 
collected. Please hand these back into Bridges or reception as soon as 
possible please. 
  
For this holiday period we will be trialling a new payment scheme where 

there will be no set packages and payment for all holiday care will based on an hourly rate.  
The hourly charge is £3.50. There will be a charge for a hot dinner of £2.00 although if your child 
will be attending for a full day or at least 6 hours in the afternoon, then a hot dinner will be 
supplied free of charge. 
  
Bridges will be open between Monday 19th to Friday 23rd December and 3rd January 2017 (Inset 
Day). 
Below is a list of some of the exciting things that we will be doing. 
 

Monday - Morning swim at Sibford school 
Tuesday - Christmas shopping in Banbury town centre 

Wednesday - Forest school-wear something green 
Thursday - Christmas arts and crafts 

Friday - Christmas jumper and pyjama party 
  
So why not grab an application form from the school office or from Bridges and let your children 
come join us this Christmas break! 
  
Bridges are also asking for donations of any unwanted games console, interactive games and 
board games. We are looking for group and educational games that the children enjoy playing 
with their friends.  
 
Thank you in advance for any donations made. 
  
Kind Regards,  
Steve Nutt 
Bridges Manager   
  

Second Hand School Uniform  
Uniform will be sold on Monday, Wednesday and Friday Mornings in the key stage 1 
canopy at 8:30am - 8:45am.  Uniform prices range from 50p - £2.00 
Second hand uniform donations 
We really appreciate second hand uniform donations. Please donate uniform to the office. All 
donations should be in good condition, clean with the name label blacked out. 
Thank you 
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A Message from Foundation Stage 
  
On Wednesday this week the Reception and Nursery children performed their annual 

Nativity play! This year saw the story of “Shine Star 

Shine!” come to life in the school hall. Every one of the 

Reception children took to the stage and bravely took 

part in the story; reciting lines, singing songs and 

dancing! 

With glittering costumes, the Nursery children proudly 

took on the part of a choir of stars. Their singing was 

beautiful!  

We would like to say a big thank-you to all of the Early-

Years families for working so hard with their children at home to learn lines and words to 

songs, as well as sourcing such incredible costumes! 

 

The teachers couldn’t be prouder of the children and 

their performances on Wednesday.  

 

Well done everyone!  

 

 

   

 

The Early-Years (EYFS) Team would like to say “Goodbye” to Miss Shaw 

who leaves us today after completing her Teaching placement in the 

Nursery class. Miss Shaw has done an incredible job and will be 

returning to Warwick University with lots of new experiences under her 

‘teacher hat’!  

We wish Miss Shaw lots of luck in her chosen career and hope to see 

her again.  
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Hanwell Lunch Menu 

New menus to follow in January 

 


